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1 May 2017 
 
 
Stephen Davis 
fyi- request- 5430- cblecf7d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 
Dear Stephen 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 
This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency would like to speak with you about your 
request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). The scope of your request 
encompasses a large amount of information. We would like to discuss refining the scope of your 
request with you.  
 
This letter is also to advise you that a number of the documents that fall within the scope of your 
request are soon to be made publicly available. These documents will be published on our website at 
www.nzta.govt.nz/about-us/news-and-media/official-information-act/official-information-act-oia-
responses/ by mid-May 2017.  
 
Please contact the Transport Agency Official Correspondence Unit by email to 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz or call the Transport Agency National Office reception on  
04 894 5400 to discuss refining the scope of your request before 15 May 2017. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Official Correspondence Unit 
 
 


